
105 Anapamu Street, Santa
BarbaraCounty of Santa Barbara

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 112-00233

Status:Type: Agenda Item Passed

File created: In control: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

On agenda: Final action:3/20/2012 3/20/2012

Title: Consider recommendations regarding permission to bid on the Goleta Beach Sewer Lift Station
Replacement, Project No. 8729, Second District, as follows:

a) Approve the plans and specifications on file in the General Services Department and prepared by
Penfield & Smith (a local vendor), for the Goleta Beach Sewer Lift Station Replacement;

b) Authorize the General Services Department to advertise the Goleta Beach Sewer Lift Station
Replacement for public bidding; and

c) Find that pursuant to California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Section 15162, no substantial
changes are proposed, and no new information of substantial importance has come to light regarding
environmental effects of the project or of the sufficiency or feasibility of exemption, and therefore
permission to bid is within the scope of the project covered by the exemption approved and adopted
by the Board for this project on September 13, 2011, and that therefore no new environmental
document is required.
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS3/20/2012 1 Pass

Consider recommendations regarding permission to bid on the Goleta Beach Sewer Lift Station Replacement,
Project No. 8729, Second District, as follows:

a) Approve the plans and specifications on file in the General Services Department and prepared by Penfield &
Smith (a local vendor), for the Goleta Beach Sewer Lift Station Replacement;

b) Authorize the General Services Department to advertise the Goleta Beach Sewer Lift Station Replacement
for public bidding; and

c) Find that pursuant to California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Section 15162, no substantial changes
are proposed, and no new information of substantial importance has come to light regarding environmental
effects of the project or of the sufficiency or feasibility of exemption, and therefore permission to bid is within
the scope of the project covered by the exemption approved and adopted by the Board for this project on
September 13, 2011, and that therefore no new environmental document is required.
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